
 

Hear ye, hear ye… 

You are invited to our annual  

Madrigal Dinner 

 
December 23, 2017 

6:00 p.m. 

(dinner and show starting at 7:00 p.m.) 

at St. Paul United Methodist 

1199 Highland Ave NE, Largo 

There will be a catered dinner and entertainment by our Madrigal singers. 

The tickets are $25 per person 
 

If you would like a ticket, buy them online at  

w w w . l a r g o m a d r i g a l s . c o m  

 

http://www.largomadrigals.com/

